
Town of Corinth 
Board of Selectmen 

P.O. Box 461 
Corinth, VT 05039 

  
Unapproved Minutes of the Financial Meeting 

February 5, 2019 
  
Attending for the Board: Chris Groschner, Steve Long, John Haney 
Others Attending: Neysa Russo, treasurer; Susan Fortunati, delinquent tax collector. 
  
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Tax Sale 
Fortunati informed the board that she would be conducting a tax sale of delinquent 
properties on March 2 at 10 a.m. There are 20 properties that could go up for sale, though 
as the date approaches, she expected that some of the owners would make payments to 
keep their properties from being sold. 
 
The board approved retaining attorney Jeff Taylor to do the legal work related to the tax 
sale. 
 
The board appointed Groschner to represent the town as a bidder on properties. 
  
Orders for Payment 
The Board reviewed outstanding bills and signed orders for payment. The Board 
reviewed payments made in previous month. 
 
Other Business 
Groschner presented information about green burial. He has met with the Conservation 
Commission about the possibilities for a cemetery in Corinth devoted to green burial. The 
board directed Groschner to contact Wanda Burroughs about the possibility of purchasing 
a 9.8 acre parcel adjacent to the West Corinth cemetery for this purpose.  
 
The Board approved and signed the annual certificate of highway mileage. 
 
At 6:00, the board voted to enter executive session to discuss a contract. At 7:15 the 
board voted to end executive session, with no action having been taken. 
  
Long moved to adjourn and Groschner seconded. Meeting adjourned at 7:15. 
	


